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Comment - i strongly encourage the commision to recommend expansion of the medicaid eligibility 
under the affordable care act. I am Pastor of a Parish that gives food and emergency help to many of 
Virginis's working poor. They will never be able to afford medical care for themselves and their families 
without the expansion of Medicaid. The federal money is there. We need to use it for Virginians. It 
would be unacceptable to leave the poorest Virginians without coverage. Please act and encourage 
the Governor and the legislature to act for this expansion

Virginia Legislative Information Systems Mail - New MIRC Comment

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=b6969247b2&view=pt&search=inbox&th=141944fd58d42be7




